## DIOCESE OF GRAFTON

## FACULTY

WHEREAS WE did lately receive a Petition from The Reverend Canon ALFRED ROBERT HARDWICK Rector of the Parish of Byron Bay and the Churchwardens of St. Paul's Church at Byron Bay, praying that we would by virtue of our Episcopal Authority, grant a Faculty for the belowmentioned addition in St. Paul's Church, Byron Bay.

A STAINED GLASS WINDOW, SIZE 124.5CMS  $\times$  50.8CMS (4FT.1IN  $\times$  1FT.8IN) APPROXIMATELY, AS PER THE DESIGN APPENDED, TO BE PLACED IN THE SANCTUARY OF THE CHURCH IN PLACE OF THE PRESENT LONG CENTRE WINDOW NEXT TO THE EAST END OF THE SOUTH WALL - IN LOVING MEMORY OF WALTER RAYMOND YAGER, FROM HIS FAMILY.

WHEREAS this addition appears to be fitting and appropriate to be undertaken in St. Paul's Church, Byron Bay

NOW THEREFORE, WE, BRUCE ALLAN by Divine Providence

BISHOP OF GRAFTON do grant this our Faculty and give consent to the abovementioned proposal.

GIVEN UNDER our hand and seal this TWENTY SECOND day of JUNE in the year of our Lord One thousand nine hundred and NINETY TWO.

Registered at Grafton Diocesan Offices on the day and year mentioned above, by me

Diocesan Registrar.

+ \$W.